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Request for Provider to Complete Forms Policy  
 

 
Dear Valued Patient, 

The clinicians and staff of Rosalind Franklin University Health Clinics are committed to providing 
 
you with the highest quality care possible. It is the policy of Rosalind Franklin University Health  
 
Clinics that requests for providers to complete forms for work, or other roles that might include, 
 
but not be limited to, ability / fitness to drive or operate machinery, other fitness for duty  
 
assessments, parking disability requests etc. cannot be entertained on a first-time visit. Such 
 
requests can significantly impact the ability of Rosalind Franklin University Health Clinics to provide  
 
quality care to you, our patient. 
 
Effective March 1, 2021, Rosalind Franklin University Health Clinics will require of an established 

patient – provider relationship which, for the purpose of this matter, will be defined as a 

minimum of three (3) visits between patient and provider. Clinicians reserve the right to exercise 

their professional judgement according to individual circumstances but in general as a first-time 

patient there should not be an expectation that paperwork is going to be completed. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this change, please feel free to discuss with our 

Patient Service Representatives or your assigned provider. We look forward to continuing to work 

with you.  

Sincerely, 

 

Rosalind Franklin University Health Clinics 

 

 


